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15th THTA – STCC Annual Charity Golf Tournament 2016
Thursday 21st January 2016 Lakewood Country Club
Registration Form
	Name: _______________________________________________

Company: ____________________________________________
	                      Handicap

	
	

	E-mail: _______________________________________________________________________________



	Address: _____________________________________________________________________________

	Phone: _____________________________________       Fax: __________________________________

	One person may register and will be placed in a flight designated by the organizer unless notified as 5th golfer in flight.            

   □    Individual

□    Individual (5th golfer in flight)

   □    Team (4 golfers)
□    Team (5 golfers)

If registering a team, please provide names and 

contact information of your other team members below:
	Handicap

	2) Name: _____________________________________________

 Phone: _________________ Email/Fax: ____________________
	

	3) Name: _____________________________________________

 Phone: _________________ Email/Fax: ____________________
	

	4) Name: _____________________________________________

 Phone: _________________ Email/Fax: ____________________
	

	5) Name: _____________________________________________

 Phone: _________________ Email/Fax: ____________________
	


Individual           


Baht 3,800 

Team (4 Golfers) 


Baht 14,000 

Team (5 Golfers) 


Baht 17,500 

(Prices are inclusive of VAT and covers Green Fee, Caddy, Dinner and Prizes)


Cheque payment to be made to: Singapore – Thai Chamber of Commerce
Direct bank transfer to: Kasikorn Bank, Asoke Branch, A/C No. 741-2-11769-1


Remarks: Please fax payment slip when you have paid via direct bank transfer 
to 02 264 0688 or e-mail to marketing@singaporethaicc.or.th  
Any Cancellation should be informed on or before 14 January 2016 in writing.

